
INTERNATIONAL UNION OF OPERATING ENGINEERS 
LOCAL 963 

36TH ANNUAL CHILDRENS’ CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

Churchill Secondary School Cafeteria 
Saturday, December 9, 2023 – Starting at 11:30 a.m. 

 
MEMBER’S NAME ____________________________________________Tel:___________________ 
 
WORK PLACE (SCHOOL) ________________________ 
 
 NOTE: Registration is limited to children 10 years of age or younger 
 

1. CHILD’S NAME ______________________________________ AGE ______ SEX (M/F) ____ 
 

RELATIONSHIP (Children or Grandchildren only) ____________________________________ 
 
2. CHILD’S NAME ______________________________________ AGE ______ SEX (M/F) ____ 
 

RELATIONSHIP (Children or Grandchildren only) ___________________________________ 
 
3. CHILD’S NAME ______________________________________ AGE ______ SEX (M/F) ____ 

 
RELATIONSHIP (Children or Grandchildren only) __________________________________ 

 
Please tell us how many adults and older siblings will be attending the party ________ 
 
REGISTRATION FEE OF $10.00 PER CHILD:  $10.00 X _____ = $_________ TOTAL ENCLOSED 
 

Please return the completed Registration Form & fee to the Union Office at 707 Durward Avenue, 
Vancouver, B.C.  V5V 2Y9 before November 15, 2023.   

MENU SELECTION 
This year we are offering a selection of either : 

Hot Dogs, Mini Cheese Pizzas or Chicken Strips (served with fries) 
 

Please indicate below your choice of food for each attendee (1 choice per person) 
 
_____   Hot Dogs   _____   Mini Cheese Pizzas    _____  Chicken Strips  
    
 

Coffee, Tea and Juice will be served throughout. Ice cream will also be served. 

PLEASE NOTE: Children must be in attendance when their age group is called in order to 
receive a gift. For any reasons, if a registered child is unable to attend, their gift will be 

donated to the charity. 
 
▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪▪ 

WE ARE IN NEED OF VOLUNTEERS TO HELP WITH THE PARTY! 
IF YOU ARE WILLING TO HELP, PLEASE CONTACT HARJIT KHANGURA at 604-817-1583 

or 604- 876-6287 before December 1, 2023 


